
18th July 2019 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Here we are at the end of another school year!   I would like to thank all of the staff for their dedica-

tion and hard work this year; thank you as well for all of your continued support this year.  

We have some sad goodbyes to say at the end of this week.  We wish Mrs Bell all the very best as she 

moves to Dubai with her husband and we will miss her.   Also, Mrs Nye has decided to leave her role as 

senior midday supervisor due to other work commitments.  Mrs Nye has been an important part of our 

school community for 18 years and we will miss her in September!  We wish her all the very best for her 

new adventures.   

 

In September, we will be holding our meet and greet evenings so that you can meet your child’s class 

teacher and learn a little more about the routines and expectations for the year.    The timetable for 

these meetings is as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to wish all of those children who are leaving us every success in their new schools. You are 

all warmly invited to join us at ‘The Leavers’ Service’ at St Andrew’s Church tomorrow, commencing at 

2.00 p.m.  Following the church service, the children will return to school and be dismissed from their 

classrooms as normal.  

 

Finally, I hope you all have a safe and happy summer and look forward to seeing the children return on 

Wednesday September 4th. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Head Teacher  

  Monday 9th September 2019 Tuesday 10th September 2019 

 3.30 

p.m. 

Year 1 

Year 2 

Reception 

 

 4.00 

p.m. 

 Year 3  Year 4 

 4.30 

p.m. 

 Year 5  Year 6 

Special thanks to PTFA 

We would like to say thank you to the PTFA who work incredibly hard 

all year round to fund raise . Without the PTFA we would be unable to 

put on the events that we do. In particular the Summer Fayre was a 

huge success and was enjoyed by all. This year’s library improvements 

have been funded by the PTFA. Watch this space for exciting news 

in September! 

 

Remember to use the Timetable 

Rockstars App should you need 

something to occupy your child 

over the holidays.  


